HCVB holds annual meeting

(KNZA)--The Hiawatha Chamber and Visitors Bureau held their annual meeting Monday evening at the Fisher Center.

A highlight of the meeting was the presentation of the organization's annual awards, which are nominated and voted on by Chamber members.

Honored as "Business of the Year" was The Country Cabin.

Hiawatha Parks and Recreation was recognized as the "Organization of the Year."

The "Volunteers of the Year" award went to Kyle and Sarah Olson.

HCVB President Kate Miller provided a recap of the organization's activities.

Two new board members were introduced at the meeting—Megan Brobst and Malia Hinkle.

The theme for the meeting was "Game Night", with those in attendance playing a Jeopardy style game covering Hiawatha facts.

Lentz Catering provided the meal.

Many Signals Communications